
 

 
Notice to Mariners № 11 of 2020 
Jersey Territorial Waters 
 
 
Diving operations during Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic 
 
Mariners are advised that due to the on-going COVID-19 Pandemic, the office for 
Health and Social Care in Guernsey has suspended the operation of the Guernsey 
Hyperbaric Chamber until further notice (see States of Guernsey media release and 
Guernsey Local Notice to Mariners 009/2020 for further details). 
Mariners involved in diving operations are advised to review their operations to 
ensure only essential activities are carried out and must take the above into 
consideration in their risk assessments. 
 
Mariners are finally reminded to review and be familiar with General Direction 03 – 
Diving and swimming – when carrying out essential diving operations in Harbour 
Areas, Approach Channels and around the Coast of Jersey. The General Direction 03 
can be found on Ports of Jersey website or via the link here. 
 
This notice will remain in force until a cancellation notice is issued. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Captain Bill Sadler 
Harbour Master, Jersey Harbours 

15 April 2020 

https://www.gov.gg/hyperchamber?fbclid=IwAR00M2x9MDPwrf-pIr1u5S_oT2N_tgZFIO5xsklVdS_AoTR-lQMaLsV_KMU
http://www.harbours.gg/Guernsey-Navigation-Warnings-Notices
https://www.ports.je/jerseyharbours/RegulationGuidance/Pages/GeneralDirections.aspx
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